Minutes of Meeting February 8, 1952

Meeting was called to order at 8:15 PM in the Brookings Water Company office by Mr. Weideman, Acting Chairman.

Present were Mrs. Lockland, Mr. Yelton, Mr. Bankus, Mr. Arp (and Mr. Young at 9:30 from Chamber of Commerce Meeting.)

As requested by the City Council, consideration was first given to the style and type of street name signs for the City. It was decided to recommend to the Council that street signs be first placed on radius streets entering the highway, and the system expanded as finances permit; signs to be size 4" x 18", Stenciled in distinctive color combination used only for streets (yellow background with black 2" letters suggested) Additional signs for public buildings, parks, churches, to be added in a different color.

The second subject for discussion was drainage and grading of new subdivisions. The City Engineering Department has the power to establish grades, it was decided the recommendations of the Planning Commission to the City Council with reference to new bubdivisions should consider drainage, grading and width of streets.

The third subject discussed was the need for parking organization, by parking limits, meters, cooperation of merchants, etc.

Mr. Yelton suggested that the City Council should be seriously considering the acquisition of beach property for public use.

Mr. Weideman reported no success in locating the Pacific Coast Building Code.

Mr. Young reported the library property still available. Mr. Bankus stated he had a letter saying the Forest Service intended to build on the property.

The meeting was adjourned at oll PM.

Virginia H. Manley, Secretary